
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
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Title:   Pro-Active Storm Debris Removal Services 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Robby Stone – Public Services Asst. Director Meeting Date: February 15, 2016 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   January 22, 2015 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Evaluation Matrix 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
This is a contract renewal Crowder Gulf, LLC.  The City is making a pro-active stance to prepare for any 
potential storms that would warrant removal of large quantities of vegetative storm debris.  The Purchasing 
Department issued request for proposals for this item on January 22, 2015.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point has experienced ice storms, tornados and other events that have resulted in large 
quantities of vegetative debris over the past years.  The most recent March 2014 ice storm resulted in collection 
of over 16,000 tons of vegetative debris.  City forces, mutual aid and the general public worked diligently for 
months cleaning up after this storm.  This contract will assure that a contractor will be accessible to provide 
clean up assistance (as deemed necessary) when a storm event occurs.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds for this project will be set up in a storm debris removal account as directed by Finance when the event 
occurs. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official be 
authorized to execute all necessary documents. 
 
 






